
I am strictly opposed to any regulation of boating activity on the upper Willamette River.  I live on the upper river in Butteville.  I am 
tired of the constant barrage of regulations trying to be  imposed by “the other side” to further take away our freedoms.  There is 
absolutely no scientific evidence or research to back up their bias and waste of time in our legislative processes.  Robert Rodriguez


